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HALF TERM 
School closes today for the half term break and re-
opens on Tuesday 20th February. 
 
ADHD WORKSHOP 
We will be holding a workshop in school on 
Wednesday 21st February at 9.00 am for anyone 
who is interested in finding out more information 
about ADHD.  Please come along after dropping off 
the children if you are interested. 
 
TEA AND TALK 
On Thursday 22nd February at 9.00 am we will be 
holding a ‘Tea and Talk’ event where parents and 
carers can come into school for an informal chat 
and a cuppa.  It will be a relaxed atmosphere where 
families will get a chance to meet, support each 
other and find out how their child’s wellbeing is 
supported in school.  There may also be a chance to 
meet our special visitor for the day, Dusty the 
Therapy Dog! 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Andrei in Year 2 for 
being caring to the younger children in school. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Harper for fantastic name writing. 
Reception – Evan for trying really hard with writing. 
Year 1 – Sienna for fantastic engagement in our 
Victorian day. 
Year 1/2 –Oliver for a massive improvement in his 
handwriting 
Year 3/4 – Ella for great effort and improvement in 
her writing. 
Year 4/5 – Mia for an excellent attitude to work. 
Year 5/6 – Presian for consistently giving his best 
effort. 
 
 
 

 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Amelia 
Year 1 – Josiah 
Year 1/2 – Isla 
Year 3/4 – Max 
Year 4/5 –Brenden 
Year 5/6 – Ryley 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Bobby 
Year 1 - Frankie 
Year 1/2 –Joey 
Year 3/4 –Arlo 
Year 4/5 –Alfie 
Year 5/6 –Alana 
 
CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Reception – Jax 
Year 1 - Joseph 
Year 1/2 - Rania 
Year 3/4 –Rares 
Year 4/5 – Sienna 
Year 5/6 –Jack U 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Year 3/4 –Carla and Oliver 
Year 4/5 –Olly 
Year 5/6 – Anelia 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Savannah in Y5, Oliver in Y6, 
Aryan in Y1, Anca in Y1, Ethan in Y3, Franky in Y5 
and Cassie in Y6 who celebrate their birthdays this 
week or during half term. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tues 20th Feb School opens 
Weds 21st Feb ADHD Workshop 9.00 am 

Thurs 22nd Feb Tea and Talk morning 9.00 am 
Dusty the Therapy Dog in school 
all day 

Thurs 27th Mar School closes, end of Spring 
term 

Mon 15th April School opens for Summer term 

Thurs 2nd May Polling Day – Nursery closed 

Mon 6th May Bank holiday – school closed 

Friday 24th May School closes for half term 

Tues 4th June School opens 

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer 
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